
 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday February 21st  
from 2:30pm - Close 

At Garden Catering in Norwalk  
10% of ALL In-Store Sales 

20% of ALL Gift Card Sales 
Will be donated to The Norwalk Marching Band.  

 
Marching Bears, Inc. (MBI) is a non-profit organization acting 

independent of the Norwalk Board of Education, dedicated to the 
activities of the Norwalk High School Band Program. Its main 

purpose is to provide financial support through non-profit fundraising. 

 
314 Westport Ave – Norwalk, CT – (203) 957-3222 

www.GardenCatering.net  


